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Vector Calculus Using Mathematica Second Edition Apr 12 2021 An introduction
to vector calculus with the aid of Mathematica® computer algebra system to
represent them and to calculate with them. The unique features of the book,
which set it apart from the existing textbooks, are the large number of
illustrative examples. It is the author’s opinion a novice in science or
engineering needs to see a lot of examples in which mathematics is used to
be able to “speak the language.” All these examples and all illustrations
can be replicated and used to learn and discover vector calculus in a new

and exciting way. Reader can practice with the solutions, and then modify
them to solve the particular problems assigned. This should move up problem
solving skills and to use Mathematica® to visualize the results and to
develop a deeper intuitive understanding. Usually, visualization provides
much more insight than the formulas themselves. The second edition is an
addition of the first. Two new chapters on line integrals, Green's Theorem,
Stokes's Theorem and Gauss's Theorem have been added.
Essential Mathematical Methods for Physicists, ISE Nov 27 2019 This new
adaptation of Arfken and Weber's bestselling Mathematical Methods for
Physicists, Fifth Edition, is the most comprehensive, modern, and accessible
text for using mathematics to solve physics problems. Additional
explanations and examples make it student-friendly and more adaptable to a
course syllabus. KEY FEATURES: This is a more accessible version of Arfken
and Weber's blockbuster reference, Mathematical Methods for Physicists, 5th
Edition Many more detailed, worked-out examples illustrate how to use and
apply mathematical techniques to solve physics problems More frequent and
thorough explanations help readers understand, recall, and apply the theory
New introductions and review material provide context and extra support for
key ideas Many more routine problems reinforce basic concepts and
computations
Calculus: Early Transcendentals Multivariable Mar 12 2021 The author's goal
for the book is that it's clearly written, could be read by a calculus
student and would motivate them to engage in the material and learn more.
Moreover, to create a text in which exposition, graphics, and layout would
work together to enhance all facets of a student's calculus experience. They
paid special attention to certain aspects of the text: 1. Clear, accessible
exposition that anticipates and addresses student difficulties. 2. Layout
and figures that communicate the flow of ideas. 3. Highlighted features that
emphasize concepts and mathematical reasoning including Conceptual Insight,
Graphical Insight, Assumptions Matter, Reminder, and Historical Perspective.
4. A rich collection of examples and exercises of graduated difficulty that
teach basic skills as well as problem-solving techniques, reinforce
conceptual understanding, and motivate calculus through interesting
applications. Each section also contains exercises that develop additional
insights and challenge students to further develop their skills.
Advanced Calculus Sep 25 2019
University Calculus Dec 09 2020 KEY BENEFIT The popular and respected
Thomas' Calculus Series has been expanded to include a concise alternative.
University Calculus: Elements is the ideal text for instructors who prefer
the flexibility of a text that is streamlined without compromising the
necessary coverage for a typical three-semester course. As with all of
Thomas' texts, this book delivers the highest quality writing, trusted
exercises, and an exceptional art program. Providing the shortest, lightest,
and least-expensive early transcendentals presentation of calculus,
University Calculus: Elements is the text that students will carry and use
KEY TOPICS Functions and Limits; Differentiation; Applications of
Derivatives; Integration; Techniques of Integration; Applications of
Definite Integrals; Infinite Sequences and Series; Polar Coordinates and
Conics; Vectors and the Geometry of Space; Vector-Valued Functions and
Motion in Space; Partial Derivatives; Multiple Integrals; Integration in

Vector Fields. MARKET for all readers interested in calculus.
Calculus Apr 24 2022 What’s the ideal balance? How can you make sure
students get both the computational skills they need and a deep
understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus Second Edition—the most successful
new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first edition,
Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by balancing formal
precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages students while
reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and future studies.
Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics, intuitive
explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to help
students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s Calculus
success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in response
to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition provides an even
smoother teaching and learning experience.
Single Variable Calculus Jun 02 2020 Dennis Zill's mathematics texts are
renowned for their student-friendly presentation and robust examples and
problem sets. The Fourth Edition of Single Variable Calculus: Early
Transcendentals is no exception. This outstanding revision incorporates all
of the exceptional learning tools that have made Zill's texts a resounding
success. Appropriate for the first two terms in the college calculus
sequence, students are provided with a solid foundation in important
mathematical concepts and problem solving skills, while maintaining the
level of rigor expected of a Calculus course.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals, Single Variable Aug 17 2021 What’s the
ideal balance? How can you make sure students get both the computational
skills they need and a deep understanding of the significance of what they
are learning? With your teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus Second
Edition—the most successful new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in
its first edition, Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students
by balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski
engages students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives
and future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics,
intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to
help students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s
Calculus success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in
response to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition
provides an even smoother teaching and learning experience.
Calculus for the AP® Course Sep 17 2021 From one of today’s most
accomplished and trusted mathematics authors comes a new textbook that
offers unmatched support for students facing the AP® calculus exam, and the
teachers helping them prepare for it. Sullivan and Miranda’s Calculus for
the AP® Course covers every Big Idea, Essential Knowledge statement,
Learning Objective, and Math Practice described in the 2016-2017 redesigned
College Board™ Curriculum Framework. Its concise, focused narrative and
integrated conceptual and problem-solving tools give students just the help
they need read as they learn calculus and prepare for the redesigned AP®
Exam. And its accompanying Teacher’s Edition provides an in depth
correlation and abundant tips, examples, projects, and resources to ensure
close adherence the new Curriculum Framework.

Calculus: Early Transcendentals, Single Variable Calculus Jan 10 2021
What's the ideal balance? How can you make sure students get both the
computational skills they need and a deep understanding of the significance
of what they are learning? With your teaching--supported by Rogawski's
Calculus Second Edition--the most successful new calculus text in 25 years!
Widely adopted in its first edition, Rogawski's Calculus worked for
instructors and students by balancing formal precision with a guiding
conceptual focus. Rogawski engages students while reinforcing the relevance
of calculus to their lives and future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid
examples, colorful graphics, intuitive explanations, and extraordinary
problem sets all work together to help students grasp a deeper understanding
of calculus. Now Rogawski's Calculus success continues in a meticulously
updated new edition. Revised in response to user feedback and classroom
experiences, the new edition provides an even smoother teaching and learning
experience.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals May 02 2020 James Stewart's Calculus series
is the top-seller in the world because of its problem-solving focus,
mathematical precision and accuracy, and outstanding examples and problem
sets. Selected and mentored by Stewart, Daniel Clegg and Saleem Watson
continue his legacy of providing students with the strongest foundation for
a STEM future. Their careful refinements retain Stewart’s clarity of
exposition and make the 9th Edition even more useful as a teaching tool for
instructors and as a learning tool for students. Showing that Calculus is
both practical and beautiful, the Stewart approach enhances understanding
and builds confidence for millions of students worldwide. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.
Calculus: Late Transcendentals Single Variable Oct 19 2021 The author's
goal for the book is that it's clearly written, could be read by a calculus
student and would motivate them to engage in the material and learn more.
Moreover, to create a text in which exposition, graphics, and layout would
work together to enhance all facets of a student's calculus experience. They
paid special attention to certain aspects of the text: 1. Clear, accessible
exposition that anticipates and addresses student difficulties. 2. Layout
and figures that communicate the flow of ideas. 3. Highlighted features that
emphasize concepts and mathematical reasoning including Conceptual Insight,
Graphical Insight, Assumptions Matter, Reminder, and Historical Perspective.
4. A rich collection of examples and exercises of graduated difficulty that
teach basic skills as well as problem-solving techniques, reinforce
conceptual understanding, and motivate calculus through interesting
applications. Each section also contains exercises that develop additional
insights and challenge students to further develop their skills.
Rogawski's Calculus for AP* Oct 31 2022 Rogawski's remarkable textbook was
immediately acclaimed for balancing formal precision with a guiding
conceptual focus that engages students while reinforcing the relevance of
calculus to their lives and future studies. Precise formal proofs, vivid
examples, colorful graphics, intuitive explanations, and extraordinary
problem sets all work together for an introduction to the course that is
engaging and enduring. Watch instructor video reviews here. Now Rogawski's
Calculus returns in a meticulously updated new edition, in a version

designed specifically for AP courses. Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second
Edition features a new coauthor, Ray Cannon, formerly AP Calculus Chief
Reader for the College Board. Among other contributions, Dr. Cannon wrote
this version's end-of-chapter multiple choice and Free Response Questions,
giving students the opportunity to work the same style of problems they will
see on the AP exam. TEACHERS: Download now or click here to request
Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second Edition Chapter Sampler for Early
Transcendentals, featuring Chapter 3, Differentiation
Rogawski's Calculus Early Transcendentals for Ap* & Student Guide for Ap(r)
Calculus Redesign Jan 22 2022 Rogawski's remarkable textbook was immediately
acclaimed for balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus
that engages students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their
lives and future studies. Precise formal proofs, vivid examples, colorful
graphics, intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work
together for an introduction to the course that is engaging and enduring.
Watch instructor video reviews here. Now Rogawski's Calculus returns in a
meticulously updated new edition, in a version designed specifically for AP
courses. Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second Edition features a new
coauthor, Ray Cannon, formerly AP Calculus Chief Reader for the College
Board. Among other contributions, Dr. Cannon wrote this version's end-ofchapter multiple choice and Free Response Questions, giving students the
opportunity to work the same style of problems they will see on the AP exam.
TEACHERS: Download now Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second Edition Early
Transcendentals, featuring Chapter 3, Differentiation
Calculus Jun 26 2022 What’s the ideal balance? How can you make sure
students get both the computational skills they need and a deep
understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus Second Edition—the most successful
new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first edition,
Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by balancing formal
precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages students while
reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and future studies.
Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics, intuitive
explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to help
students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s Calculus
success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in response
to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition provides an even
smoother teaching and learning experience.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals Dec 21 2021 We see teaching mathematics as
a form of story-telling, both when we present in a classroom and when we
write materials for exploration and learning. The goal is to explain to you
in a captivating manner, at the right pace, and in as clear a way as
possible, how mathematics works and what it can do for you. We find
mathematics to be intriguing and immensely beautiful. We want you to feel
that way, too.
Single Variable Calculus: Early Transcendentals Feb 29 2020 Organized to
support an "early transcendentals" approach to the single variable course,
this version of Rogawski's highly anticipated text presents calculus with
solid mathematical precision but with an everyday sensibility that puts the
main concepts in clear terms. It is rigorous without being inaccessible and

clear without being too informal--it has the perfect balance for instructors
and their students.
Calculus of Several Variables Mar 31 2020 This new, revised edition covers
all of the basic topics in calculus of several variables, including vectors,
curves, functions of several variables, gradient, tangent plane, maxima and
minima, potential functions, curve integrals, Green’s theorem, multiple
integrals, surface integrals, Stokes’ theorem, and the inverse mapping
theorem and its consequences. It includes many completely worked-out
problems.
Multivariable Calculus Nov 19 2021 What’s the ideal balance? How can you
make sure students get both the computational skills they need and a deep
understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus, Second Edition—the most
successful new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first
edition, Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by
balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages
students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and
future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics,
intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to
help students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s
Calculus success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in
response to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition
provides an even smoother teaching and learning experience. This volume
includes chapters 11-18 of the Second Edition, for instructors who just want
the book's coverage of topics in multivariable calculus.
Calculus Aug 24 2019
Single Variable Calculus (Paper) Feb 20 2022 What’s the ideal balance? How
can you make sure students get both the computational skills they need and a
deep understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus, Second Edition—the most
successful new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first
edition, Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by
balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages
students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and
future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics,
intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to
help students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s
Calculus success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in
response to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition
provides an even smoother teaching and learning experience. This paperback
volume includes chapters 1-12 of the Second Edition, for instructors who
just want the book's coverage of topics in single variable calculus.
Calculus Jul 24 2019 For a three-semester or four-quarter calculus course
covering single variable and multivariable calculus for mathematics,
engineering, and science majors. This much anticipated second edition of the
most successful new calculus text published in the last two decades retains
the best of the first edition while introducing important advances and
refinements. Authors Briggs, Cochran, and Gillett build from a foundation of
meticulously crafted exercise sets, then draw students into the narrative
through writing that reflects the voice of the instructor, examples that are

stepped out and thoughtfully annotated, and figures that are designed to
teach rather than simply supplement the narrative. The authors appeal to
students' geometric intuition to introduce fundamental concepts, laying a
foundation for the development that follows. The groundbreaking eBook
contains over 650 Interactive Figures that can be manipulated to shed light
on key concepts. This text offers a superior teaching and learning
experience.Here's how: *A robust MyMathLab(R) course contains more than
7,000 assignable exercises, an eBook with 650 Interactive Figures, and builtin tutorials so students can get help when they need it. *Reflects how
students use a textbook-they start with the exercises and flip back for help
if they need it. *Organization and presentation of content facilitates
learning of key concepts, skills, and applications.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals Jul 28 2022 What’s the ideal balance? How
can you make sure students get both the computational skills they need and a
deep understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus Second Edition—the most successful
new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first edition,
Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by balancing formal
precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages students while
reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and future studies.
Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics, intuitive
explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to help
students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s Calculus
success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in response
to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition provides an even
smoother teaching and learning experience.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals (Paper) May 26 2022 What’s the ideal
balance? How can you make sure students get both the computational skills
they need and a deep understanding of the significance of what they are
learning? With your teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus Second
Edition—the most successful new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in
its first edition, Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students
by balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski
engages students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives
and future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics,
intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to
help students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s
Calculus success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in
response to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition
provides an even smoother teaching and learning experience.
Calculus Nov 07 2020 The author's goal for the book is that it's clearly
written, could be read by a calculus student and would motivate them to
engage in the material and learn more. Moreover, to create a text in which
exposition, graphics, and layout would work together to enhance all facets
of a student's calculus experience. They paid special attention to certain
aspects of the text: 1. Clear, accessible exposition that anticipates and
addresses student difficulties. 2. Layout and figures that communicate the
flow of ideas. 3. Highlighted features that emphasize concepts and
mathematical reasoning including Conceptual Insight, Graphical Insight,
Assumptions Matter, Reminder, and Historical Perspective. 4. A rich

collection of examples and exercises of graduated difficulty that teach
basic skills as well as problem-solving techniques, reinforce conceptual
understanding, and motivate calculus through interesting applications. Each
section also contains exercises that develop additional insights and
challenge students to further develop their skills.
Teaching AP Calculus Jun 22 2019
Calculus Jan 28 2020 "Calculus Volume 3 is the third of three volumes
designed for the two- or three-semester calculus course. For many students,
this course provides the foundation to a career in mathematics, science, or
engineering."-- OpenStax, Rice University
Calculus: Early Transcendentals Single Variable (Loose Leaf) Jun 14 2021
Rogawski's Calculus Early Transcendentals for AP* Oct 26 2019 Rogawski's
remarkable textbook was immediately acclaimed for balancing formal precision
with a guiding conceptual focus that engages students while reinforcing the
relevance of calculus to their lives and future studies. Precise formal
proofs, vivid examples, colorful graphics, intuitive explanations, and
extraordinary problem sets all work together for an introduction to the
course that is engaging and enduring. Watch instructor video reviews here.
Now Rogawski's Calculus returns in a meticulously updated new edition, in a
version designed specifically for AP courses. Rogawski's Calculus for AP*,
Second Edition features a new coauthor, Ray Cannon, formerly AP Calculus
Chief Reader for the College Board. Among other contributions, Dr. Cannon
wrote this version's end-of-chapter multiple choice and Free Response
Questions, giving students the opportunity to work the same style of
problems they will see on the AP exam. TEACHERS: Download now or click here
to request Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second Edition Chapter Sampler for
Early Transcendentals, featuring Chapter 3, Differentiation
Single Variable Calculus Sep 05 2020 This manual includes worked-out
solutions to every odd-numbered exercise in Multivariable Calculus (Chapters
10-15 of Calculus and Chapters 9-14 of Calculus: Early Transcendentals).
Rogawski's Calculus for AP* Sep 29 2022 Rogawski's remarkable textbook was
immediately acclaimed for balancing formal precision with a guiding
conceptual focus that engages students while reinforcing the relevance of
calculus to their lives and future studies. Precise formal proofs, vivid
examples, colorful graphics, intuitive explanations, and extraordinary
problem sets all work together for an introduction to the course that is
engaging and enduring. Watch instructor video reviews here Now Rogawski's
Calculus returns in a meticulously updated new edition, in a version
designed specifically for AP courses. Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second
Edition features a new coauthor, Ray Cannon, formerly AP Calculus Chief
Reader for the College Board. Among other contributions, Dr. Cannon wrote
this version's end-of-chapter multiple choice and Free Response Questions,
giving students the opportunity to work the same style of problems they will
see on the AP exam. TEACHERS: Download now or click here to request
Rogawski's Calculus for AP*, Second Edition Chapter Sampler for Early
Transcendentals, featuring Chapter 3, Differentiation
Single Variable Calculus Jul 16 2021 The single-variable volume of
Rogawski's new text presents this section of the calculus course with solid
mathematical precision but with an everyday sensibility that puts the main
concepts in clear terms. It is rigorous without being inaccessible and clear

without being too informal--it has the perfect balance for instructors and
their students.
Calculus For Dummies Dec 29 2019 Calculus For Dummies, 2nd Edition
(9781119293491) was previously published as Calculus For Dummies, 2nd
Edition (9781118791295). While this version features a new Dummies cover and
design, the content is the same as the prior release and should not be
considered a new or updated product. Slay the calculus monster with this
user-friendly guide Calculus For Dummies, 2nd Edition makes calculus
manageable—even if you're one of the many students who sweat at the thought
of it. By breaking down differentiation and integration into digestible
concepts, this guide helps you build a stronger foundation with a solid
understanding of the big ideas at work. This user-friendly math book leads
you step-by-step through each concept, operation, and solution, explaining
the "how" and "why" in plain English instead of math-speak. Through relevant
instruction and practical examples, you'll soon learn that real-life
calculus isn't nearly the monster it's made out to be. Calculus is a
required course for many college majors, and for students without a strong
math foundation, it can be a real barrier to graduation. Breaking that
barrier down means recognizing calculus for what it is—simply a tool for
studying the ways in which variables interact. It's the logical extension of
the algebra, geometry, and trigonometry you've already taken, and Calculus
For Dummies, 2nd Edition proves that if you can master those classes, you
can tackle calculus and win. Includes foundations in algebra, trigonometry,
and pre-calculus concepts Explores sequences, series, and graphing common
functions Instructs you how to approximate area with integration Features
things to remember, things to forget, and things you can't get away with
Stop fearing calculus, and learn to embrace the challenge. With this
comprehensive study guide, you'll gain the skills and confidence that make
all the difference. Calculus For Dummies, 2nd Edition provides a roadmap for
success, and the backup you need to get there.
Multivariable Calculus (Paper) Oct 07 2020 The multivariable version of
Rogawski's new text presents calculus with solid mathematical precision but
with an everyday sensibility that puts the main concepts in clear terms. It
is rigorous without being inaccessible and clear without being too
informal--it has the perfect balance for instructors and their students.
Single Variable Calculus Mar 24 2022 What’s the ideal balance? How can you
make sure students get both the computational skills they need and a deep
understanding of the significance of what they are learning? With your
teaching—supported by Rogawski’s Calculus, Second Edition—the most
successful new calculus text in 25 years! Widely adopted in its first
edition, Rogawski’s Calculus worked for instructors and students by
balancing formal precision with a guiding conceptual focus. Rogawski engages
students while reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their lives and
future studies. Precise mathematics, vivid examples, colorful graphics,
intuitive explanations, and extraordinary problem sets all work together to
help students grasp a deeper understanding of calculus. Now Rogawski’s
Calculus success continues in a meticulously updated new edition. Revised in
response to user feedback and classroom experiences, the new edition
provides an even smoother teaching and learning experience. This paperback
volume includes chapters 1-12 of the Second Edition, for instructors who

just want the book's coverage of topics in single variable calculus.
Multivariable Calculus with Mathematica Jul 04 2020 Multivariable Calculus
with Mathematica is a textbook addressing the calculus of several variables.
Instead of just using Mathematica to directly solve problems, the students
are encouraged to learn the syntax and to write their own code to solve
problems. This not only encourages scientific computing skills but at the
same time stresses the complete understanding of the mathematics. Questions
are provided at the end of the chapters to test the student’s theoretical
understanding of the mathematics, and there are also computer algebra
questions which test the student’s ability to apply their knowledge in nontrivial ways. Features Ensures that students are not just using the package
to directly solve problems, but learning the syntax to write their own code
to solve problems Suitable as a main textbook for a Calculus III course, and
as a supplementary text for topics scientific computing, engineering, and
mathematical physics Written in a style that engages the students’ interest
and encourages the understanding of the mathematical ideas
Calculus Aug 05 2020 This book provides a full and clear account of the
essentials of calculus, presented in an engaging style that is both readable
and mathematically precise. Concepts and central ideas are emphasized
throughout. Physical examples and interpretations play a leading role, and
alternative approaches to fundamental ways of thinking help the student
develop the intuitive understanding so important in science and engineering.
Many questions and problems, with detailed solutions, encourage active
reading and independent thought. Usable either as a basic classroom text or
as a supplement that will give the reader a grasp of calculus as a whole,
the book is also ideally suited for self-study.
Essential Calculus: Early Transcendentals May 14 2021 This book is for
instructors who think that most calculus textbooks are too long. In writing
the book, James Stewart asked himself: What is essential for a threesemester calculus course for scientists and engineers? ESSENTIAL CALCULUS:
EARLY TRANSCENDENTALS, Second Edition, offers a concise approach to teaching
calculus that focuses on major concepts, and supports those concepts with
precise definitions, patient explanations, and carefully graded problems.
The book is only 900 pages--two-thirds the size of Stewart's other calculus
texts, and yet it contains almost all of the same topics. The author
achieved this relative brevity primarily by condensing the exposition and by
putting some of the features on the book's website, www.StewartCalculus.com.
Despite the more compact size, the book has a modern flavor, covering
technology and incorporating material to promote conceptual understanding,
though not as prominently as in Stewart's other books. ESSENTIAL CALCULUS:
EARLY TRANSCENDENTALS features the same attention to detail, eye for
innovation, and meticulous accuracy that have made Stewart's textbooks the
best-selling calculus texts in the world. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals (Multivariable) Feb 08 2021 One of the most
successful calculus book of its generation, Jon Rogawski’s vital Calculus
textbook offers an ideal balance of formal precision and dedicated
conceptual focus, helping students build strong computational skills while
continually reinforcing the relevance of calculus to their future studies

and their professional lives after university. Now guided by a new author
Colin Adams, this third edition for early transcendentals multivariable
stays true to the late Jon Rogawski’s refreshing and highly effective
approach. It also draws on extensive feedback gathered from instructors and
student alike, as well as making use of Adams’ three decades of experience
as a calculus teacher and author of math books for general audiences. As
such, Calculus is the perfect fit for teaching the subject at university.
Calculus: Early Transcendentals (Paper) Aug 29 2022 This new text presents
calculus with solid mathematical precision but with an everyday sensibility
that puts the main concepts in clear terms. It is rigorous without being
inaccessible and clear without being too informal--it has the perfect
balance for instructors and their students. Also available in a late
transcendentals version (0-7167-6911-5).
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